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17 November 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Mock Examinations 
Students leaving school after examinations 
 
To confirm all students will follow their normal timetable on Monday 21 and Friday 25 
November. 
 
After further review of the mock examination arrangements, it has been decided that after 
students have completed their mock exams each day, they will be allowed to go home.  
This will only affect English, Science and Maths. Students taking Art on Friday will follow their 
normal timetable after their examination.  
 
Unfortunately, due to staffing levels (as we use all staff onsite for examination purposes) we are 
unable to invigilate exams and supervise students who may finish early. We need to ensure 
there is minimal disruption to students taking the examinations.  
 
Below are some great revision tools and support lessons your child could access for the 
remainder of the time they would have been on school site: 
 
BBC Bitesize https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/z98jmp3 
 
Oak National Academy https://classroom.thenational.academy/subjects-by-key-stage/key-
stage-4 
 
We will let you know by text message when your child has finished their exam each day. 
 
If you have any issues with childcare, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
Ceri Burns 
Head of School 
Cranbury College 
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